President: Joe Cook

Vice-President: Mike Casavan

Secretary: Barron Lane

Treasurer: Jennifer Calleros



Palm Springs Police Officers' Association **Memorial Foundation** 180 North Luring Drive Palm Springs, CA 92262 Directors: Cary Carillo

Mario Kasal

Lembit Kulbin

Sam Steepleton

Miguel Torres

Brotherhood For the Fallen Suffolk County, Inc PO Box 1306 Ronkonkoma, NY 11779-0749

Dear Brotherhood For the Fallen Suffolk County, Inc,

On behalf of the Palm Springs Police Officers Association, we would like to "Thank You" for your generous donation to the Police Officers' Memorial Foundation to support the families of Officer Gil Vega and Officer Lesley Zerebny. Your donation will help insure that the families can focus on healing rather than financial concerns.

Our Foundation strives to ensure that the sacrifices of our fallen officers are not forgotten and that their families receive our utmost support in these most difficult times. Your donation will remind the Vega and Zerebny families that the good people of our nation share this belief and will act upon it. You have our members most deepest thanks.

Please note that for tax purpose, this letter serves as your receipt and no goods or services were received for this gift.

Respectfully,

Joe Cook

President

Palm Springs Police Officers' Association

Memorial Foundation

A 501(c)(3) designated non-profit organization

Federal EIN: 33-0705072